
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: Arvid Berge
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Doncaster Beverly Danbury
Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 7:16:47 PM

Hello,
I’m opposed to adding a sidewalk on Doncaster for many reasons. But will just make
comments related to transportation.

IF we have one sidewalk, please consider parking to be on the other side. 

1. It is lopsided and will be chaotic to have both parking and pedestrians on the same side of
the street. 
As for the logic that you don’t want people to have to walk across the street - No matter which
side is the parking side, 50% will cross the street to their house and all drivers get out in the
street.
2. 4230 has 3 boys under 5. If parking’s on the south side, they’ll be crossing the street a lot,
and that WILL be dangerous.
3. Doncaster is filled with parked cars. I’m concerned there won’t be enough space for all the
cars, and they’ll be snugged up to driveways, making it difficult to get in & out.
4. With so many cars in the street, snow removal and leaf pickup has been a problem with
parking on both sides. Without alternate parking, the snow won’t get removed on one side all
winter.
Thank you for considering these concerns
Denise 4229 Doncaster 

Sent from Denise Berge's iPhone
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